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PTFA 21 Challenge News 
Hopefully you will have seen in last week’s newsletter that the outcome of 
the combined efforts of the families who participated in the PTFA 21 
Challenge was an astonishing £2,528.19! 
As promised by the PTFA prizes have been awarded to the following 
categories:- 
 

Top Class prize goes to Reception Class who raised £943.67 – the children 
will enjoy a film with snacks as their reward before the end of term. 
Four further prizes go to the Pinnock family and the Taylor family as well as 
Logan in Reception Class and Rosie in class 5 who all raised in excess of 
£202.10 with them each receiving vouchers for days out. 
 

Everyone who participated will receive a certificate and a sweetie cone. 
HUGE thanks to the PTFA for inspiring those who took part and, of course, 
ENORMOUS thanks to the children and families who undertook the 
challenges and donated the monies. 
 

Class 6 Fun Week 
Year 6 children and staff will be out and about both on and off the school 
site from Monday for a week of activities in lieu of the residential trip which 
they have not been able to undertake this year. Please all keep your fingers 
crossed for some fine weather for them! 
 

I scream, you scream, we all scream for ice cream! 
Don’t forget to send in ice-cream money with your child’s choice from the 
menu. Please send this in on Monday so we can get organised and have 
time to remind anyone who has forgotten. We will be welcoming Melvin’s 
ice-cream van on site on Wednesday. 
 

A weekend of sport… 
The Tour de France continues, Wimbledon finishes and The Open begins at 
Royal St Georges. In addition to all of that I have no doubt that the vast 
majority (if not all) of us will be supporting the England men’s team on 
Sunday evening. Is it really coming home…?! No doubt we will all have 
something to say on Monday about the outcome whichever way it goes! 
 

Have a good weekend everyone. 

Helen Comfort 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Headteacher 
 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Week commencing 12th July 2021 
 

  Monday, 12th July – Class 6 Fun Week - refer to letters sent for information  
                                      -Class 4 Forest School sessions all week 
                                      -Monies to be sent in today for Ice Cream Van visit on 14th July 
  Wednesday, 14th July – Ice Cream Van at school  
                                                                     
                                                               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Week Ahead! 

 
 
 
 

Children or staff with any of the three 
symptoms of Covid:  

 a new continuous cough; 

 a fever; 

 a change in taste or smell 
are to stay at home and isolate, as 
must the rest of their household. 
They should get a Covid test. 
Children and staff must also stay at 
home and isolate if a member of their 
household has any of these 
symptoms until the outcome of a 
Covid test is known and follow advice 
accordingly. 
 

To get a test go online to: 
nhs.uk/coronavirus  OR 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coro
navirus-covid-19/ OR 

Telephone 111 
 

Keeping School Informed  
If your child tests positive for Covid 
you must immediately inform the 
school – by telephone on 01304 
852639 during the school day. If you 
get a positive result at the weekend, 
during the evening or in a school 
holiday please email secretary@st-
margarets-dover.kent.sch.uk 

Coronavirus Symptoms 

Lunch Menu: Week 3 
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w/e 9th July 2021 
 
Class R – Izzabella S 
Class 1 – Laila 
Class 2 – Teddy 
Class 3 – Liza & Riley 
Class 4 – Rosa 
Class 5 –Jensen & Jasper 
Class 6 – Lucy 

Star Awards 
 

                           

                         
 

Class R Minibeasts 
 
We have worked so hard on our minibeast topic this term.  We have created some 
excellent story maps and written about the life cycle of a butterfly.  
 
Miss Woodward and I would like to take this opportunity to say thank you so much 
for a wonderful school year. We have enjoyed teaching every single one of your 
children and we will miss them all. They have learnt so much this year and have made 
us very proud.   
 
Mrs Collins and Miss Woodward 
 
                                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                     

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from Class R  

 

 

 

Please send in the correct money for the ice 
cream that your child would like in a sealed 
envelope on Monday 12th July. Please label the 
envelope with: your child’s name, their chosen 
ice cream and the amount enclosed.  
 
Thank you  

Ice Cream Van - 14th July  
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